CHARLIE CRIST

GOVERNOR

March 3, 2008

Ms. Starlet Cannon

Dixie County Supervisor of Elections
Post Office Box 2057

Cross City, Florida 32628

Dear Dixie County Election Workers:

Thank you for your work on behalf of the People of Florida. During the 2008
Election Cycle, our state experienced record registration and historic voler turnout. As
Governor, | was proud that our state conducted a fair, sound, and smooth, election. As
a result of your hard work, the voters of Dixie County received quick and courteous
service and we are confident in the results recorded.

It is because of the commitment of citizens like you, our democracy can continue

to thrive. Keep up the good work!

Sincerely,

Charlie Crist

THE CAPITOL
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March 10, 2009

Dixie County Elections Office
214 NE 351 Hwy, Suite B
Cross City, FL 32628-2057

Dear Dixie County Election Workers:

On behalf of the residents of the State of Florida, | say “Thank You.” The 2008
Elections saw record lurnouts, and because of your hard work, the voters of Dixie
County have a high level of confidence in their election process.

As an Election Worker, you were asked to deal with often-unpredictable
situations that would be overwhelming to many people-you excelled. You were
asked to work long hours with little rest-you did. You were asked to resolve
problems and be the face of the election--you surpassed expectations. You were
asked to make sure that each person who walked through the door was confident
that his or her vote would count, and you succeeded with flying colors. No matter
the task, you rose to the challenge and for that, you should be proud. | most
certainly am.

The citizens of Dixie County can honestly say that their election officials and
warkers are among the best in the state. | hope that you will continue your
service to the people of Dixie County and the State of Florida. Without citizens
like you, our democracy cannot cantinue to thrive. Keep up the good work!

Sin Iy,

Kurt $/ Browning
Secretary of State
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